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The Korean Cultural Center in Los Angeles (KCCLA) will hold an animation screening of “The Road 

Called Life (2014)” at the cultural center's Ari Hall on Wednesday, April 17 at 7 p.m. The Korean Short 

Literary Animation Series screening, which runs until May of this year, is going smoothly by sequentially 

showcasing animation films produced by director Jae-hoon Ahn, such as “The Shaman Sorceress (2018)” 

and “The Shower (2017)”.  

Director Jae-hoon Ahn's animated film “The Road Called Life”, released in 2014, is based on Korean 

short literary works such as Hyo-seok Lee's short stories "When the Buckwheat Flowers Bloom", Jin-

geon Hyun's "A Lucky Day", and Yu-jeong Kim's "Bombom". It is an animation series film produced 

based on the Korean short stories, and received good reviews as a work that perfectly recreates the unique 

styles of Korean classics. 

“The Road Called Life” is the first piece of the Korean short literary animation series from director Ahn 

Jae-hoon's animation film studio Meditation with a Pencil. The film depicts the lives of three characters 

who had to laugh even when they were miserable and had to live their life despite hardships through the 

delicate drawings. drew it. Director Jae-hoon Ahn, who expressed his desire to revive the vitality of 

literature and create a link between the older and younger generations by visualizing modern Korean 

literature, has been communicating with audiences through animation films that fully captures Korean 

culture. 

KCCLA will hold the final screening of the “Korean Short Literature Animation Series’ on May 8th with 

“Green Days (2010)”. This screening is free, and advance reservations can be made through kccla.org. 

 


